

Mr John Rosen Double Bay Bowling Club Kiaora Road Double Bay NSW 2028

15 December 2014

By email: dbbc@bigpond.net.au

Dear Mr Rosen

I am writing to thank you for allowing us to host our annual Christmas party at Double Bay Bowling Club last Friday.

The feedback from everyone at Employsure has been overwhelmingly positive, with praise ranging from how wonderful the venue was to the excellence of the food and catering.

The most consistent feedback has been reserved for the members who helped to host the event. Everyone I have spoken to today has mentioned how kind and accommodating Harry and his team all were, graciously allowing us to share their special club and ensuring that we all had an exceptional evening from start to finish.

I understand that we received special dispensation to host the event at the Club. Thank you for that. If you are considering whether to host similar events in the future, I would be the first to recommend holding a function with you.

Finally, I hope that we duly respected the premises. Please do let me know if there were any problems.

Yours sincerely

Edward Mallett Managing Director